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Questions Remain Unanswered on 2020 Election 

Rep. Scott Allen (R-Waukesha) released the following statement today: 

 Questions remain unanswered. 
 

Much information has been uncovered during these eight months from an historic and 
unprecedented presidential election.  There are still so many unanswered questions 
about the administration of our elections in the State of Wisconsin.  Rep. Brandtjen has 
done a very good job in asking the right questions. 

 
Two things stand out to me about the pursuit of truth in the November 2020 
election:  1) if there was no illegal or unethical activity, then why not analyze all of the 
evidence that may be available?, and 2) organizations (for profit and non-profit) 
routinely have outside, third-party audits performed to maintain legitimacy with their 
stakeholders, why would we not want that same kind of legitimacy for the stakeholders 
of Wisconsin, the voters? 

 
I wholeheartedly support Rep. Brandtjen in her call for evidence to be gathered and an 
outside, independent audit performed of the voting records of the State of Wisconsin 
for the November 2020 election. 

 

### 
The 97th Assembly District includes portions of the City and Village of Waukesha 

and the Towns of Genesee, and Mukwonago. 


